NATURE INFORMATION CENTRE

SANJAY GANDHI NATIONAL PARK, MUMBAI

15 / 10 / 21

Dear Susmit Bole,

Congratulations to you on the successful completion of the one- month internship programme from 15 th September 2021 to 15 th October 2021. We appreciate your timely working for the individual tasks, group tasks and the team tasks.

It is said that nature gives more than it takes. We are sure that it has given you a myriad of experiences in this short phase. We are glad that working with a sense of responsibility for all the tasks allotted has helped both you and the park as a whole. We are delighted to highlight the valuable contribution from each one of you towards the work of Nature Information Centre including ideation, conceptualization, implementation, and curation of programs and events for nature education.

We wish you luck for your future endeavors, and also hope you continue to maintain a healthy association with the national park, a place that's in all of our hearts.

Regards, Team NIC, Sanjay Gandhi National Park.

ego)

Mr G. Mallikarjuna CF& Director Sanjay Gandhi National Par Borivali, Mumbai.



